May 24, 2018

Dear Mrs. Lewis,

This correspondence is the official notification informing your office that I am withdrawing from
the City of Holly Hill Mayoral race effective immediately. It is my intent to redirect my campaign
and seek the City of Holly Hill’s City Commissioner, District 4 seat.

Your office informed me of the need to communicate with my supporters and I am in the process
of notifying all of my financial supporters who have given donations to my Mayoral campaign
race and what their options are.

Sincerely,

Z

Roy Johnson




